
Acknowledgements  17-1 
 

ACKNOWLEDGMENTS 
 
 
The Alberta Gaming and Liquor Commission wishes to acknowledge those who participated in 
the Gaming Licensing Policy Review.   
 
Our appreciation extends to all the representatives from stakeholder groups who took time from 
their busy schedules to provide their candid comments and perspectives.  The representatives 
included those from charitable organizations, the gaming industry, First Nations, agricultural 
associations, municipalities, police services, advocacy or service groups and provincial agencies.  
Their views were instrumental to the recommendations in this report. 
 
The views of the public and stakeholder groups were gathered with the assistance of Accord 
Research with the University of Calgary and Bruce Cameron of Cameron Strategies Inc., whose 
expertise in this regard was appreciated. 
 
The Commission wishes to acknowledge its team of managers who prepared the groundwork for 
the review. Members of the team were Kent Verlik (Project Manager), Director, Retail Networks; 
John Annett, Policy and Development Analyst; Don Greenleese, New Product Coordinator; Gerry 
Keane, Manager, Investigations; Penny Kleinmeyer, Manager, Bingo Programs; Alain 
Maisonneuve, Director, Licensing and Charitable Gaming; Gord Matthew, Director, Technical 
Services; Dermot Millar, Regional Manager (North), Inspections; Pat Sheptycki, Manager, 
Consumer/Retailer Relations; Kevin Turner, Gaming Revenue Supervisor; and Jeff Wyton, 
Director, Product.  Thanks also to other staff of the Commission who provided background, 
information and support services as required, and to George Rodziewicz who provided 
professional writing services during the review.  
 
 


